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CONTRACTOR FALSIFIES SERVICING OF FIRE EXTINGUISHERS
OCTOBER 1, 2014
CASE OIG-1-2015-501

We investigated a complaint that a contractor, responsible for servicing fire
extinguishers on Amtrak’s properties in Los Angeles, was not providing the contracted
services. We observed the contractor tag fire extinguishers that were known to have
deficiencies, as having been inspected, tested and found to be in good working order.
Amtrak terminated the contract based on OIGs results.



